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London, s.w.3.

March 21st, 1927.

Bear Miss Solomon,

I was very sorry to receive your letter 

saying that you would have to give up the post of Kon. Secretary 

to the Equal Political Bights Campaign Committee at the end of 

April, but I knew already, ofi;course, that you would have to 

leave us about then, as you were go'ing to South Africa. I will 

lay your letter before the next Conmittee. I know they will 

be very sorry indeed to lose you. May I say how grateful we 

are to you for carrying us through the first few difficult 

months•

Yours sincerely.

Miss Solomon, 
7, He lens lea Avenue, ,' 
Golders Green, 
N.W.ll. f


